
 

 Class of 2022 Frequently 
Asked Questions  

 
Important: If at any point during the school 

year you experience a change in address, please alert the counseling office 
(even if the school year is about to finish). If you should have to receive 
important information by mail, it will be sent to the address on file. If the 
office is closed, please leave a voicemail. 

 
 
What is the link to the Class of 2022 Google Classroom? 
 

A: https://classroom.google.com/u/0/c/MzcxMDIzMDExNTQz  
 
What is the Class of 2022 Google Classroom code? 
 

A: wqpvloz 
 
Is it necessary to provide all the information on the Class of 2022 Information 
form? 
 

A: Yes.  We want to make sure you do not miss any information for all your 
senior events. Your height and weight is necessary to make sure your 
gown fits you on your special day. 

 
 

 

When do I have to purchase my senior package? 

https://classroom.google.com/u/0/c/MzcxMDIzMDExNTQz


 
A: Please purchase your senior package ASAP 

 
When are senior portraits being taken? 
 

A: Senior portraits will be taken August 11th between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 
p.m., and August 12th and 13th between 8:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. You will 
receive an email where you can pick a time to schedule appointments. 

 
Is there a make-up senior portrait day? 
 

A: Yes. Make-up portraits are scheduled for October 28th and 29th 
between 1:00 p.m. and 9:00 p.m. Do not use the current sign-up 
link/sheet to schedule make-up portraits if you cannot make the first 
date. Please wait for another sign-up link/sheet to be sent when the 
make-up date approaches. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


